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Comments: Please do not amend the Forest Plan to reduce the current protections for endangered Indiana Bats.
Instead, please protect both Indiana Bats and Northern Long-eared Bats from continued decline by prohibiting
logging near known maternity colonies in The Daniel Boone National Forest. Bats are an integral part of the
ecosystem and protecting them is much more important than selling logged trees from our public forest. Thank
you.



